
TRUSTEE MEETING DECEMBER 9, 1968 

Members present: Griffith, Dron, Luff, Ambrose, Mariano 
and Rev. Raberson. 

Meeting was opened with Bible reading and prayer. 

The minutes were read and accepted as read. 

The treasurer's report was read and accepted as read. 

The house committee made the following report: 

1. New locks were installed on parsonage. 
2. Driveway project postponed until spring. 
3. Schmiel piano was purchased for $200.00. 
4. Fence project was postponed until spring. 
5. Gas line repaired on gas range, cost: $600.00. 

The Pastor made the following recommendations: 

a. Zimmerman's letter read, Swahili 
fund for bible translation - $50.00 suggested - 
all concurred. 

b. Gift to Bob Bartlett for 36 teen-
challange workers - $50.00 suggested - 
all concurred. 

C. N.B.I. building project - $250.00 suggested 
all concurred. 

Dron suggested giving all eight employees $15.00 each for 
Christmas - all concurred. The treasurer also reported 
that calendars were purchased and ready for distribution. 

Bro Dron moved to adjourn ... meeting was closed with prayer. 

DO ENICK MARIANO 
Trustee Secretary 


